
Advance notice of works

Princes Gardens  
– improvements to  
Chapel Off Chapel  

forecourt and  
car park



The City of Stonnington will shortly 
continue its program of works to 
upgrade Princes Gardens.
The next project is to transform the Chapel Off Chapel forecourt 
and relocate the Little Chapel Street car park. 

These works will involve:
> Creating open lawn areas
> Building new pathways
> Installing new lighting
> Tree planting
> Creating a new entrance to the Chapel Off Chapel

performing arts venue
> Relocating the Little Chapel Street car park further north.

Appointment of a construction contractor is being finalised, 
with works to start soon after.

We recognise these works may cause some inconvenience 
and we thank you for your patience and understanding.

>

SCAN ME to learn more or visit 
stonnington.vic.gov.au/pgm




